Reception Newsletter

Friday 5th March 2021Welcome back!
We absolutely cannot wait to have you all back in school on Monday. It has been a very different place here at St Cleer without you all.
For this week, we will be settling back in to our usual routines and catching up with all our friends who we may not have seen for several weeks now.

Dress up day: On Monday 8th March, we will be welcoming you all back with an Alice in Wonderland themed day and we would love to see you all in your costumes again.

Mad Hatter's Tea party: On Thursday 11th March, we will be having a Mad Hatter's Tea party to mark the end of book fortnight. We will be making some goodies for this in class on Thursday afternoon, but we would love it if you could all bring a very small something to share with the year group. Boys- savoury treats/ Girls-sweet treats.

Thank you.





Reminders
[image: ]
Monday _Alice in Wonderland Dressing up.

Tuesday – come to school in your PE Kit.

Friday -Fun Fit Friday (trainers)
[image: ]




  



  Diary dates
We are always available to talk - please feel free to ask in the morning or after school. I will, in the next few weeks, be arranging an opportunity for a parent meeting.
Term Finishes: Thursday 1st April
Parent Meetings- TBC ASAP
Optional home work
It is always beneficial to read with your child 3 times per week. Please can you ensure that you record reading in your child’s reading record book so that we can monitor how often they are reading.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Star Celebrations:   A massive well done to everyone for getting through these past weeks.
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